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BLACK FLAG

OUTDOOR FOGGER

KILLS/REPELS MOSQUITOES, FLIES, GNATS AND ANTS
sprays 6 metres away

GUARANTEE:
RESMETHRIN AND RELATED COMPOUNDS 0.228%

2-HYDROXYETHYL-N-OCTYL SULFIDE AND RELATED COMPOUNDS 1.000%

REGISTRATION NO. 16709
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DOMESTIC            400g

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE       EXPLOSIVE 

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

Distributed by BOYLE-MIDWAY CANADA LTD/LTEE,
TORONTO, ONTARIO

M8Z 5M5

BLACK FLAG OUTDOOR FOGGER makes patios, backyards and other
unscreened areas more pleasant.  It will kill insects up to 6
metres away.  It repels flies, mosquitoes, gnats and ants.  It
will also kill stinging and crawling insects such as yellow
jackets, wasps, hornets, crickets, centipedes, ants, sowbugs and
spiders.

DIRECTIONS:

Shake well before each use.

FLYING INSECTS:

Spray bushes or grass in the direction of the breeze from a
distance of 1.2 to 2 metres so that the fog will drift over the



areas to be treated.  Give special attention to areas where
insects breed, feed or rest - garbage cans, compost piles and
areas adjacent to patios.  Spray over patio or picnic area
shortly before use.  Allow spray to dissipate before occupying
area.  Repeat as necessary.  Spray wasp or hornet nests at night
when insects are less active.  Avoid heavy wetting of leaves.

CRAWLING INSECTS:

ANTS, CRICKETS, CENTIPEDES, SOWBUGS, SPIDERS:  Spray surface of
patio or picnic areas well before using, hitting as many insects
as possible.  Spray ant hills and trails.  Spray legs of tables
and chairs to repel crawling insects.

CAUTION:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Do not spray toward face. Avoid
inhalation of spray mist. Cover exposed foods when spraying. Do
not spray on humans or pets.  Do not contaminate fish ponds. 
Spray ornamentals from 1.2 to 2 metres away.  Not for indoor use. 
Discard empty container with household garbage.

WARNING:

Spray only in upright position.  Do not use in the presence of
open flame or spark.  Do not puncture or incinerate container or
store at temperature over 50`C.  Avoid freezing.

FIRST AID:

If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with
plenty of water. If swallowed, induce vomiting by giving 15 mL of
salt in a glass of warm water.  Repeat until vomit fluid is
clear.  Call physician immediately.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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